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26th May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Do you have a son, father, grand-father, uncle or cousin who attended 

Bishop’s? Or do you know a neighbour or a friend who came to the 

school? 

Next month, the BWS Foundation will be officially launched on 22nd 

June with a very special event in London to which all alumni, ex-staff, 

governors and supporters of the school are invited. However, we are 

having trouble tracking them all down, especially those who don’t use 

social media or email. If you know someone who came to the school, 

please can you invite them to contact us quickly. We’d very much like 

to hear from them and to invite them. 

Next month, we will also be announcing a diary of events for BOBs 

(Bishops Old Boys - our new name for alumni!), the first of which will 

be a ‘Lions Brunch’ with live Sky Sport in a marquee at the school on 

Saturday 8th July. Follow the Foundation on social media to read more. 

I wish you all a happy half-term! 

 

Stephanie Atwood-Swann 

Alumni Development and Events Manager 

Bishop Wordsworth’s School Foundation 

 

 

Tel 07732 105 009 

Email sas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

Twitter @BWS_BOBs 

Facebook  Bishop Wordsworth’s School Foundation 

LinkedIn Bishop Wordsworth’s School Foundation 

Address  Exeter Street, Salisbury. SP1 2ED 

 

www.bws-foundation.org.uk 


